
Fairfield Union Local School District 
 

Athletic Booster Meeting 
 

January 25, 2024 
 

1.  Meeting called order at 6:05 PM 
 

2. Attendance:  FUAB President; Angi Marinacci-Young, Treasurer; Sarah Mason, Athletic 
Director; Scott Harris, Jenni Dilcher, Coach Mike Graham, Coach Ty McCafferty, Coach 
Brian Oliver, Chantel Rutherford, and Ben Williams. 
 

3. Secretary Report: from October 25, 2023, read by Sarah Mason, Chantel Rutherford 
motions to approve, Coach Graham seconds. 
 

4. Treasurer Report: from month-end December 31, 2023, read by Sarah Mason, Angi 
Marinacci-Young motions to approve, Coach Graham seconds. 
 
Investment account balance   $23,346.62 
Checking account balance    33,268.21 
Total account balance as of 12/31/2023 $56,614.83 

 
5. Athletic Director Report: 

 
Winter Sports: 
 
Boys Basketball – Freshman Boys are currently undefeated. 
Girls Basketball - Season is going well.  Elly Lewis set a new Fairfield Union Career 3-pt 
record at the 01/25/2024 game, hitting her 158th career 3-pointer! 
Swim - Athletic Director, Mr. Harris attended the 01/23/2024 meet to cheer on the Girls 
and Boys as they beat Lakewood and Licking Heights.  MSL meet 01/27/2024.   
Wrestling – We hosted 2 home meets.  Wrestling numbers are up this season.  James 
Worthington is advancing with 98 wins to date. 
Middle School update – 7 & 8th girls’ and boys’ basketball have moved into tournament 
play.  Mr. Harris has received positive feedback as they continue to work on 
fundamentals that will set them up for high school play. 
 
Cross Country – Drew Walton has been named Ohio’s Gatorade Player of the Year. 
Golf – Turnberry Golf Club Pro Shop donated team shoes as a continued supporter of the 
Golf program.  The numbers are up, and indoor practices have started. 

 
6. Old Business:  

 



Concession report - Winter concessions are going well, a huge thank you to all of our 
volunteers! 
Allotment report – As of January 24, 2024, $7,658.09 of $25,048 has been utilized in 
purchase or 10% allotment reduction for concession spots without a volunteer.  Coach 
Brian Oliver presented and requested $1317.74 in funds to be dispersed for indoor 
practice supplies, scorecard holders and notebooks, board approved purchases. 
Candle fundraiser – Treasurer, Sarah Mason was presented with a $1500 check for the 
fall candle fundraiser.  Thank you, Perdew family and to our supporters ~300 candles 
were sold for this event.  
Beans for Birds coffee fundraiser – Treasurer, Sarah Mason was presented with a $100 
check for the Beans for Birds coffee fundraiser day at True North Coffee.  Thank you, 
True North Coffee, for the support! 
Draft – Currently, we are tabling the concession draft. 

 
7. New Business: 

 
For the good of the group in attendance tonight, Ben Williams.  Ben spent a long day 
shadowing Athletic Director Harris in hopes of someday becoming an AD. 

 
8. Dismiss 

 
7:05 PM Coach Graham motions to adjourn and Jenni Dilcher approves. 

 
 


